APPENDIX A – Results of online surveys for lower noise firework displays in August 2021

The total number of responses to the surveys was as follows:  16th August = 294, 23rd August = 175.

Q1. Do you live in Dorset or are/were you visiting from outside the county?

	Date
	From Dorset
	Visiting from outside Dorset

	16/8/21
	93%
	7%

	23/8/21
	83%
	17%



Q2. How much did you enjoy this week’s lower noise fireworks display? 

	Date
	*
Not much
	**
	***
	***
	****
Very much

	16/8/21

	24.91%
	12.97%
	11.95%
	8.53%
	41.64%

	23/8/21
	29.71%

	17.14%
	15.43%
	9.71%
	28.00%



Q3. Compared to previous displays in Weymouth, did you notice any difference in the noise of the display?

	Date
	Yes
	No
	Not previously attended

	16/8/21

	91%
	5%
	4%

	23/8/21
	88%

	7%
	5%



Q4. If you have attended other displays, did you enjoy this display more or less than previous displays?

	Date
	Enjoyed
more
	Enjoyed less
	Only attended this display

	16/8/21

	42%
	51%
	7%

	23/8/21
	31%

	64%
	5%



Q5. Would you like to see the Monday night firework displays take place again in summer 2022?
	Yes

	No

	85%

	15%



